From: Jerry Kral

To: Becky Sovde
Subject: Lot Line Adjustment Application
Date: Thursday, November 18, 2021 12:25:41 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the Aitkin County Mail System -- DO NOT
CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

It sounds like you have everything you need to move forward with the application process.
Sorry that any additional information that was requested for the last application was not with it
to begin with. I didn't realize that sending the additional information meant starting a new
application. But if you have everything you need for the application to move forward, by all
means [ will be for that. If you now need anything more from me please let me know.
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